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17th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

My name is Ruth Wilson and I am the new Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator 

(SENDCo) at Lionel Walden Primary School.  

 

I am holding an informal get together at the school on Tuesday 24th September at 9.00 am for any 

parents who would like to meet me for a coffee and a chat. Whether you already have a child in the 

school with additional needs, if you have concerns about your child, or if you would just like a chance to 

meet me, please come along as I would love to have the opportunity to meet as many parents as possible 

and start getting to know the school community a little better. 

 

Please confirm your attendance with the School Office as this will ensure I have enough coffee cups.  

Do feel free, however, just to pop in on the spur of the moment if you wish! 

 

We will meet in the staff room but please come in through the Main Entrance so that you can sign in. 

 

Best wishes 

 
R. Wilson 

 

Mrs R Wilson 

SENDCo 
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